
REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE: NOVEMBER 30, 2010 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY:  AMY BRINK, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNITY SERVICES 

 

SUBJECT: CULTURAL ARTS COUNCIL APPOINTMENTS 

 

 

At the September 22, 2010 City Council Meeting, staff presented the City Council with the 

Cultural Arts Initiative 2010 (“Initiative”).  This Initiative was created and developed after 

Mayor Koehler identified, at the beginning of his term as Mayor, the creation of a cultural arts 

program as part of his Mayoral Goals. There were different components to the Initiative 

including the following: the creation of a Cultural Arts Council; creating program branding; 

developing a cultural arts blueprint; and the creation of a cultural arts society.  While each of 

these aspects of the Initiative is equally important, it was critical to begin with the creation of the 

Cultural Arts Council (“CAC”).  The CAC is going to be a working committee that advises the 

City Council on critical issues relating to arts and culture in our community. 

 

The open filing period for receipt of the applications for the Cultural Arts Council was during the 

month of October 2010.  The City received many excellent applications and narrowed it down to 

a select number of individuals to be interviewed by the Community Services Committee and 

Creative Hub.  There were several extremely qualified applicants who verbalized a real desire to 

be involved with this cultural arts movement.  Needless to say, the challenge of selecting the top 

candidates was difficult. Set forth below are the individuals recommended to serve on the 

Cultural Arts Council: 

 

1. Edward Ball 

2. Steven Bavin 

3. Cim Castellon 

4. Priscilla Kromnick 

5. Craig Morton 

 

For your convenience attached to this report are copies of the applications for the selected 

individuals. 

 

The individuals selected for the CAC demonstrate the leadership that our community needs in 

order to fulfill a vision for the arts.  It is clear that the primary goal of the CAC will be to create a 

cultural blueprint for the residents of Agoura Hills and the surrounding communities, which they 

will be able to participate in for years to come. 

 



The CAC will have an orientation meeting in December 2010, and will officially begin its 

journey in January 2011.   

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council approve the applicants named above for the 

Cultural Arts Council. 

 
Attachments:    Cultural Arts Council Applications for: 

           Edward Ball, Steven Bavin, Cim Castellon, Priscilla Kromnick, and Craig Morton.  
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